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24 May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Additional Staff Training Session - Wednesday 3 July 2024

I am writing to give you prior notice that we will be having an early closure on Wednesday 3
July 2024 at 12.15pm for all students. Students will attend for periods 1 and 2 and will be
provided with lunch as normal. They will then be released at 12.15pm. Students who travel
by school minibus will be transported home at the earlier time, leaving the school grounds at
approximately 12.30pm.

In response to the areas for improvement from our Ofsted inspection in February 2024, we
have been working hard as a school to address these. In order for staff to be ready to move
forward with the new processes that we are putting in place from September 2024, we will
be holding an additional staff training session in the afternoon of Wednesday 3 July 2024.

We hope that you will support us in improving our practice and our school in order to better
educate the students at Crestwood.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Krista Dawkins
Headteacher
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